
 

 

F.4-30/AFI/17                                                                                          October 18, 2017 

 

All Affiliated Units – AFI 
 
Subject: National Championships in 400m 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please refer to this office letter no. F.430/AFI/17 dated 21st September 2017 
regarding national Championships in 400m in various age groups to be held at 
Dharamshala (HP) on 22nd and 23rd October 2017. 
 
In this connection, it is intimated that due to insufficient entries received till date, 
this Championships has been postponed and hence will not be held on 22nd and 
23rd October 2017 at Dharamshala. The fresh dates of this Championships, if 
considered necessary, will be notified later. 
 
The inconvenience caused to the athletes is regretted. 
 
Thanking You 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
(C.K Valson) 
Secretary, AFI                                     
 
CC: President, AFI 
        Secretary, H.P Athletics Association & Ms. Suman Rawat for information and   
        necessary action                          


